We’re rebuilding transmission lines

in your area

We're rebuilding several 115-kV transmission lines in southwest
Winnipeg to improve system reliability and meet current safety
requirements.

There will be construction activity under transmission lines and adjacent
roadways during the rebuild. We anticipate there will be short-term
closures to active transportation trails along Abinojii Mikanah while crews
are working.

This work is taking place in stages:

Phase 1: La Verendrye Station to Mohawk Station - complete
Phase 2: Stafford Station to Harrow Station - complete

®  Phase 3: St. Vital Station to Mohawk Station - We anticipate
temporary trail disruptions/closures on Awasisak Meskanow Trail East
from River Road to St. Mary’s Road in Summer and Fall 2024.
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For more information, to sign up for updates, and to view construction
progress, visit www.hydro.mb.ca/sww

Connect with us: projects@hydro.mb.ca
orcall 1-877-343-1631

or 204-360-7888 (in Winnipeg) AManitoba
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